
   MSMHS FISH TALES 

           
that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of December 9, 2013 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 9th 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
B Day           A Day/        B Day          A Day         B Day/ 
                   Advisory                                              Advisory 

 
Next PTO Meeting - Tuesday, December 17th 

Come enjoy a free Italian Dinner with fellow parents 
and teachers as the PTO celebrates its first annual 

Anchor Award at 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 
 
 

Upcoming Fundraisers! 
Interact Club’s Penny Wars! 

 

Gator’s Got Talent! 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 
 

Senior Class Cheescake and Pie Fundraiser 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

Interact Club Penny Wars for Charity Ends Friday 
 
The Interact Club Penny War competi-
tion ends this Friday. Here are the cur-
rent  standings: 
Freshmen:  + $4.25 
Sophomores: + $56.77  
Juniors: + $49.53 
Seniors: -  $82.45 
TOTAL RAISED FOR CHARITY: $440.05 

The rules are that dollar bills subtract from the total mon-
ey raised from the coins collected. 
This year, proceeds will go towards the local soup kitchens 
in Southeastern Connecticut along with Toys for Tots and 
the St. Jude Children’s Hospital. 

MSMHS OWN NAMED GROTON OFFICER OF THE YEAR 
GROTON, CT -  The City of Groton Police Department has named 
MSMHS School Resource Officer, Bobby Harris, Officer of the Year. 
 
Officer Harris has been the School Resource Officer at MSMHS  for 
the past three years. In addition to working with students, teachers, 
parents, and administration at MSMHS, Officer Harris  also spends 
time at the other City of Groton schools where he serves as a tre-
mendous resource.  Moreover, Officer Harris teaches D.A.R.E. at  the 
local middle school where several of our MSMHS students attended. 
 
Officer Harris received the notice of recognition from the City of 
Groton’s Police Chief, Thomas Davoren, this Monday morning.  A 
recognition dinner will be held in his honor in February  2014 where 
he will receive his award. 
 
Officer Harris has been instrumental in maintaining a safe and posi-
tive learning  environment at MSMHS. His continued work with ad-
ministration on issues of safety along with the latest safety equip-
ment has allowed MSMHS to be an exemplar school amongst other 
high schools.   
 
On behalf of the entire MSMHS Family: Well deserved Officer Harris! 

MSMHS SPIRIT WEEK AND GATOR’S GOT TALENT 
Below is the remaining schedule for Spirit Week: 
 

Tuesday, December 10   World Friendly War! 
Classes dress in the colors of Kenya, Italy, Argentina, & 
Spain to promote  international diversity appreciation  
 

Wednesday, December 11      Wacky Wednesday! 
 

Thursday, December 12 Throwback Thursday! 
 

Friday, December 13  MSMHS Navy & Gold  
Friday Night! Gator’s Got Talent! - 6:30 pm - Great Hall 
Tickets for Gator’s Got Talent! will be on sale at lunches 
through next Friday afternoon.  Tickets : $5/$8 at door.     


